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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,
this advisory is issued not for endorsement as per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, and the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.)

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN BASKETBALL COACHING CLINIC

The LGU of Lucena City thru the City Sports Department invites interested Coaches,
Tournament Managers, and Officiating Official of Basketball to participate in Basketball
Coaching Clinic on June 24-25, 2023 (Saturday-Sunday) at Quezon Convention Center,
Lucena City.

Please, be advised that attendance to the said activity should be voluntary, and
related costs which interested participants may incur should be at personal expense. They
are likewise reminded of the strict compliance with the Time-On-Task Policy and the No
Disruption of Classes Policy of the Department, as stipulated in DO 09, s. 2005.

For more details, kindly see the attached communication.
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June 09, 2023

SIR. ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA
Schools Division Superintendent
Quezon Province

Dear Sir Bautista;
Peace be with you.

The LGU of Lucena City thru the City Sports Department will be conducting a Basketball
Coaching Clinic to be attended by various sports personalities.

In line with this, we would like to coordinate with you regarding the said event.
This is also open for Schools Sports Coordinator/Sports Committee and any willing participants.

Said event will be on June 24-25, 2023 to be held at Quezon Convention Center.

We look forward to your favorable response and would highly appreciate your confirmation to allow
us finalize the arrangements. Should you have any queries feel free to contact us at 0936-942-
9344,

Thank you and God Bless

Sincerely yours,

ASDS
RECEIVED

1IN 1 nann
il 1, i

=0 U eVl

Date/Time:

ﬁ

@ge'gnn

/
‘f SDS OFFICE

RECEIVED

DateTime:
By:

;;:;;J ,..” ;-

JU*= I 35'3 |




